CONSENT DENIED LETTER

Dear Parent/Guardian:

The federal No Child Left Behind Act of 2001 requires that each school district
that receives federal funds must provide to military recruiters or institutions of
higher education, the name, address and telephone number of high school junior
and senior stodents. This information is given upon request unless a parent or
guardian indicates that their child’s information nor be shared.

Please indicate in the section below, if you do not wish to share contact
information with a military recruiter or institution of higher education.

Please return this letter o your child’s guidance counselor.

a 1 do not wish to have contact information for my child,

(MName of Student)

(Student’s date of birth)

(Signature of Parent/Guardian

(Date)
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Copy: Guidance Counselor 5 (ffice




